To a Senator: The names of your Senators can be found at: http://www.senate.gov
 . The letters can be addressed to both and sent separately to each. 
The Honorable (Full Name)
The Honorable (Full Name)
 United States Senate




United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510



Washington, DC 20510
Dear Senator (Last Name), and Senator (Last Name),

************************************************************************

To a Representative: Your Representative can be found at: http://www.house.gov 
The Honorable (Full Name)
United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515
Dear Mr./Mrs./Ms. (Last Name)
************************************************************************

In the past few decades the Internet has become central to our mission as educators. We depend on it for teaching, research, and outreach to our communities. In order to provide first class distance education for our students, telehealth for our medical schools, and advanced applications for our researchers, we must have an Internet that is open to all persons, all applications, and all lawful content on a non-discriminatory basis.  Recent policy changes, however, have eliminated this basic non-discrimination safeguard, giving broadband providers the permission to block or control Internet content.   In an environment where 98% of Americans have little choice in their broadband provider, these providers may prefer their own content and place limits on universities’ access to the Internet.  We believe that Congress must restore the original, enforceable policy of network neutrality that protects the openness of the Internet so that universities can meet their educational goals in the future.  

We support Congress’ effort to promote the development of broadband networks and achieve fast, secure and affordable communications for all citizens. We feel network neutrality is critically important if the United States is to maintain its leadership not only in higher education, but in the global economy as well.

Sincerely,

